
 

U.S. Air Force Announces 
Proposed Plan Availability for 

Public Comment 
 
 
The 673d Air Base Wing at Joint Base Elmendorf-Richardson 
(JBER) announces the availability of the JBER Site SS019 
Building 755 Underground Storage Tank (UST) 17 No Action 
Proposed Plan dated September 2024. 
 
The SS019 Proposed Plan documents the U.S. Air Force’s 
rationale for taking no further action at this site. This decision 
is based on the absence of site-related contaminants 
regulated under the Comprehensive Environmental 
Response, Compensation, and Liability Act of 1980 and 
petroleum-related contaminants managed under the Defense 
Environmental Restoration Program at concentrations that 
would present unacceptable risk to human health or the 
environment.  
 
The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency and Alaska 
Department of Environmental Conservation participated in 
the preparation and review of this Proposed Plan. 
 
The SS019 Building 755 UST 17 No Action Proposed Plan is 
available online at 
https://restorationpublic.com/SS019proposedplan/index.html 
and https://ar.cce.af.mil/ (search under Fort Richardson, AK). 
The remedial investigation and other documents summarized 
in the Proposed Plan are available to the public at 
https://ar.cce.af.mil/ . 
 
For more information, contact: 
 
Air Force Civil Engineer Center (AFCEC) 
Alaska Operations 
PACAF.AFCEC.ALASKA@us.af.mil 
1-800-222-4137 
 
The U.S. Air Force will accept written comments on the 
Proposed Plan during the public comment period of 20 
September to 20 October 2024. A public meeting is currently 
not planned; if desired, interest in a public meeting may also 
be expressed by email or postal mail. 
 
Comments and questions can be submitted to the AFCEC 
Alaska Operations Office at 
PACAF.AFCEC.ALASKA@us.af.mil or 1-800-222-4137.  
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